
Defibrillator Awareness Session 

on Tuesday 14th May 2024, 7pm  

at Barsham & Houghton Village Hall, East Barsham 

 

This session has been organised with The Community Heartbeat Trust, following the 

installation of a new Defibrillator, located on the front wall of the Barsham & 

Houghton Village Hall. 

 

The session will be Free of charge for local parishioners to attend. 

 

If you are interested in attending the session you are welcome to just turn up on the 

evening, however there is a maximum attendance capacity and to gauge numbers 

it would be helpful if you send us an email in advance to barshamclerk@gmail.com 

 

Many thanks 


